
 

February 4, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Melanie Mark, MLA 
Vancouver-Mount Pleasant 
1303 Commercial Drive 
Vancouver BC, V5L3X5       
 
Dear Ms. Mark: 
 
The Nisga’a Nation congratulates you on a successful campaign to become the first 
aboriginal woman in British Columbia to be elected to the Provincial Legislature for the 
riding of Vancouver-Mount Pleasant. 
 
We are extremely proud that you are continuing on the path taken by Frank Calder and 
Larry Guno by choosing to serve in public office.  Today is another milestone in the history 
of the Nisga’a people and for aboriginal women across British Columbia. 
 
We have every confidence you will be an outstanding representative in serving your 
constituents.    
 
Yours truly, 
 
NISGA’A LISIMS GOVERNMENT  
 
 
 
 
H. Mitchell Stevens 
President 

 


